

Village of Mt. Zion
Parks & Recreation Commission
March 25, 2025
5:15 p.m.
Village Hall



Call to Order

Roll Call

Public Forum: This meeting of the Parks & Recreation Commission is open to the public. At this time, the public will have the opportunity to express views to the commission. Comments will be limited to five (5) minutes.

Minutes: Minutes of the September 26, 2023 meeting.

Old Business: None.

New Business: None.

Non-agenda Items:

- 1. Goodwin Park Updates
- 2. 2025 Commission & Charter
- 3. 2025 P&R Commission Activities
- 4. Vacancies

Commissioners Items:

Adjournment:

*Please notify Tiffany Wilson at 864-5424 if you will be unable to attend this meeting.

Mt Zion Parks & Recreation Commission Minutes September 26, 2023

The meeting of the Parks & Recreation Commission was called to order at 5:15 p.m. by Chairman Melissa Hahn in the Village Hall Board Room.

Roll call: was taken; commissioners in attendance were Rebecca Hugo, Brittani Garner, and Chairman Melissa Hahn. Also in attendance were Trustee Donna Scales.

Public Forum: None.

Minutes: A motion was made by Commissioner Garner to approve the minutes of the March 28, 2023 meeting as presented, seconded by Commissioner Hugo. Motion carried 3-yea, 0-nay.

Old Business: None.

New Business: None.

Non-Agenda items: Director Wilson shared a report of Summer 2023 programs, which documented numbers for classes. Commissioner Garner suggested utilizing a QR code in future summer marketing, as an inexpensive way to broaden the reach to the community.

Director Wilson informed the Commission about the reconstruction of the Fletcher Park Mervis Complex tennis courts, which will occur in tandem with the Mt. Zion School District. Mt. Zion Schools will pay a portion of the cost over the span of 20 years. A fund was opened at the Macon County Community Foundation for each entity to contribute \$5,000 at the start of the calendar year, which will be used for resurfacing and tennis related maintenance in the future.

Director Wilson reminded the Commission that there are currently two vacancies on the Parks & Recreation Commission. Anyone interested can contact Director Wilson with a letter of interest.

Director Wilson explained upcoming Fall & Winter programs, while also requesting suggestions for future classes. Commissioner Hugo suggested reaching out to Millikin University when searching for instructors. Commissioner Garner suggested contacting Richland Community College or Heartland Tech Academy Early Childhood Education regarding a babysitting clinic, or to run a series. She also suggested the Parks & Recreation Department consider an intern to run a summer program.

Commissioner Items: None.

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 5:49 p.m. on a motion from Commissioner Garner and seconded by Commissioner Hugo.

Respectfully submitted,

Tiffany Wilson
Director of Parks & Recreation